
From: Billie Spell
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support climate legislation now
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 2:25:15 PM

I support a strong cap and invest policy. I supported HB2020 as previously written. Even though LC 19 is
watered down, it is a step in the right direction. I am a rural Oregonian with grandchildren. We have a
responsibility to our children and grandchildren to leave them a livable world. Oregon can help lead the
way. The climate crisis is happening now. We have an obligation to future to take action now. Don’t let
bullies keep us from doing the right thing.
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